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Events & Trainings
12/8/17 -  Sensitive Santa at Saint Francis University
Loretto

12/9/18 - Whitaker Center: STEM Sensory Days
Harrisburg

12/10/18 - Listening Sessions for Self-Advocates 
and Families, Webinar

12/14/18 -  SDHP’s Lunch and Learn Series 
Webinar

12/14/18 - UCP Central PA: Holiday Social 
Camp Hill
 
12/15/18 -  Sensory Friendly Films: RC Theatres
Carlisle

12/17/18 -  Relaxed Performance of A Dream Is a 
Wish: Princess Holiday Concert, Philadelphia

12/27/18 -  Sensory Friendly Performance of The 
Nutcracker, Pittsburgh

12/28/18-  Access to Science: Opening Doors to 
Autism, Philadelphia 

For a full list of events and trainings, check out our 
events and training page on PAautism.org/events.

Meet Gabby Frost! A junior music industry major at Drexel 
University, she founded a nonprofit called Buddy Project which 
promotes mental health awareness and suicide prevention by 
“providing positivity, companionship, resources, and education, 
in order to reduce the stigma of mental illness, bullying and 
negativity on social media.”

1. What led you to create the Buddy Project?

   When I was 14-years-old, I discovered that many of my friends  
   from school and online were going through mental illness, 
   self-harm, and suicidal thoughts. Because of this, I began to 
   educate myself about mental health and started my journey as 
   a mental health advocate. A year later, I was on Twitter late at 
   night when I discovered that 3 people I was following were 
   thinking of suicide. I immediately tweeted them support and 
   began thinking of ways to prevent this. I got the simple, yet 
   effective idea to pair people together with a buddy based on 
   similar interests and build a community where people could 
   openly talk about mental health.

2.  Why do you think Buddy Project is so successful for teens 
     struggling with metal health issues?

    I think teens aren’t given many resources to go to when they’re 
    struggling with their mental health. Most of the time, teens don’t 
    even know what they’re going through is mental illness and 
    they just need a place where they feel accepted and 
    supported. I think it helped that I was a teen when I created 
    Buddy Project. People who signed up definitely trusted a 
    community made by a teen for teens. Now that I’m 21, I still 
    feel like it helps because our main demographic is now teens 
    and young adults. Young people need communities and 
    initiatives led by people just like them. We don’t want to be 
    talked down on or spoken for by older adults, as we have 
    different struggles and experiences compared to them
     
3.  What is one thing you wish everyone knew about mental health?

   I wish more people knew that everyone has mental health, not 
   just people with mental illness. Mental health affects us all and 
   we all need to prioritize it and give it attention when needed. 
   Anyone can have mental health struggles regardless of their   
   situation, and no one should feel ashamed for seeking out help.

To read the full article click here! 

ASERT Spotlight: Meet Gabby Frost

Resource Spotlight
S.E.A.T. Functions of Behavior Cheat Sheet
paautism.org/seat

S.E.A.T. is a quick and easy guide for your toolbox to 
help you understand why behaviors are happening 
and what you can do to help. 


